
White Lake Citizens League
Meeting Minutes: August 28, 2013  

The members of the WLCL Board of Directors and many residents who have helped on 
various projects throughout the year, gathered at the White Lake Inn for our Annual 
Member Appreciation Dinner.  

We had a brief meeting called to order by President Tom De Santis at 7:10 p.m.  

Minutes:  Tom asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the July meeting.  Jack Butler made a motion to accept 
the minutes as written.  Seconded by Walt Koziol.  All in favor.

Treasurer's Report:  Walt Koziol reported we started the month with $28,726.50.  We had expenses of $6,801.23.  
Merchandise purchases of $2,225.10 and a deposit of $3,860.00 for next year's fireworks were the major expenses 
and various miscellaneous expenses. We received $1,635.00 for dues and donations and 22 cents interest.  Our 
balance on hand on August 28 was $23,560.49.  Larry D'Angelo made a motion to accept the treasurer's report.  
Seconded by Carol Webb. All in favor.

Membership: Bill Maine reported that as of today, we have 318 paid members of the WLCL. This is a new record.  
Congratulations to all who helped on the membership drive.

Tom De Santis, and the Chairmen of the various fund raising committees,  thanked all those who volunteered their 
help this year to make it a great year.  

Adjournment:  Larry D'Angelo made a motion to adjourn.  Seconded by Bill Maine.  Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Webb, Secretary
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